
Dear Parents  

 The Henry Beaufort School  

 Open Days  

As you know decision day for submitting your application for your child’s secondary school place is 31
st

 October 2017. We are holding our last Open Morning 

for Year 6 parents to tour the school and meet myself and the Senior Leadership Team at 9.00am on Thursday 19
th

 October 2017.  You may wish to tour the 

school again or just pop in to ask any questions. If you would like to book a place please call the school or email admin@beaufort.hants.sch.uk   

Second in Winchester for student progress!The provisional Progress 8 measure for schools has now been published.   I am delighted to inform you that The 

Henry Beaufort School’s Progress 8 score is 0.25 which puts the school in fifth place for student progress out of all of the secondary schools in Hampshire.     

A progress 8 score of 0.25 means that all students on average have achieved a quarter of a grade higher than their prior attainment indicated they could.  This 

means that The Henry Beaufort School is in the “above average” category for progress nationally.   

Yours sincerely  

  

Miss Hearle  

Headteacher  

The Henry Beaufort School    
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